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Our Ref: MGLA260318-7656 
 

20 April 2018 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 26 March 2018 via 
WhatDoTheyKnow.com. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000.  
 
You requested:  
 

a) The written feedback given by the judging team for the Borough of Culture 
competition to the following entrants: Lambeth, Southwark, Lewisham, Greenwich and 
Bexley. 
 
b) The criteria used to award funding, and the scoring given to each borough that 
entered (all entrants, not just the five given above). 
 

 
Our response to your request is below: 

 
A 
Written feedback 
The GLA does not hold any information within the scope of your request. The GLA has not 
provided any written feedback to applicants. We will be providing face to face feedback in 
meetings with boroughs over the summer. 
 
B 
Criteria 
The criteria were published in advance in the prospectus and application guidance, which are 
available on our website in the ‘Find out more’ section at https://www.london.gov.uk/what-
we-do/arts-and-culture/current-culture-projects/london-borough-culture#acc-i-51372  
 
B 
Scoring 
Please find attached the information that we hold within the scope of your request 
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If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA260318-7656 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
Culture 
 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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